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New school for Richard McBride

Ensuring our students learn, grow and thrive in welcoming,  
inclusive and safe school environments.

Public consultation
On March 9, 2018, the BC Ministry of Education 
announced a $22.6 million seismic replacement for 
89-year-old Richard McBride Elementary School.  
Students will have a safe, modern school to learn and 
thrive in. Completion is slated for 2021.  

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU
We welcome ideas and aspirations for our new school 
as we launch the design process. Your input is valued. 
A second opportunity for public consultation will be 
held early spring when we share our progress.


